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Robert L. Fisher, Government Analyst II, Office of Auditing and Performance 
Analysis 

RE: FPL request for confidential treatment of specific staff work papers created during 
the Review of Electric Reliability Reporting by Florida Electric lOU's. 

On June 24, 2015, APA audit staff provided FPL with the draft of its portion of the above report. 
The company was requested by audit staff to review the draft for factual accuracy, and file a 
request for confidentiality of company-sensitive information within the report or staff work paper 
documents. On July 15, 2015, FPL filed a request for confidential treatment of certain pages of 
the report and staff's work papers. 

Subsequent to the initial filing, Commission audit staff discussed FPL confidential concerns 
within the report and was able to wordsmith a minor change to erase those concerns. On July 27, 
2015, FPL filed an Amended Request for Confidential Classification, eliminating any concerns 
with the audit report, and including certain confidential concerns within staffs work papers. 

Audit staff has reviewed the information requested as confidential within staffs work papers, 
and believes it meets confidential requirements pursuant to Section 366.093(3), Florida Statutes. 
Staff believes this information is entitled confidential treatment under subsections (b), (d), and 
(e), as requested by the company in their redacted and non-redacted amended request for 
confidentiality. 
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